
 
 

Bulletin 3 - 05/97 - Shipments of Grain out of Argentina 
 
We have been advised by one of the Club's Members that they have recently had problems with 
excessive moisture content in cargoes of grain out of Argentina (Rosario).  These cargoes have been 
found mouldy at destination.  We would advise owners pay particular attention to moisture content 
when loading this type of cargo at the moment in Argentina, and,  any with recent wet damage claims 
should investigate further the origin of the water. 
 

 1

Club source of information - Amanda Hagan 2205 


